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Directory of Translators 

National Language Promotion Department is planning to publish a revised and 

updated edition of its Directory of Translators. The directory will include particulars 

of persons capable of translating texts of social and scientific disciplines from 

different languages to Urdu and vice versa. 

Interested translators may send the information on the Performa available on our 

website www.nlpd.gov.pk., by e-mail or through post at the address given below. 

For any further information please contact. 

 

 

 

National Language Promotion Department 

(NH&C Division) Govt. of Pakistan 

Pitras Bukhari Road, H-8/4, Islamabad 

E-mail: nlpdtrls@gmail.com 

Phone: 051-9269760-62 


